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PETER COOPER
DMB COPYA ROUSSELOT COMAANY

PETER COOPER CORPORATIONS * OAK CREEK PLANT
9006 STH AVENUE * OAK CREEK, WISCONSIN 53154
TELEPHONE: (414) 762 3100 * TELEX 26 748

May 7, 1986

Attn: D.J. Sreniawski
Chief Nuclear Materials Safety Section 2
United States Regulatory Commission
Region 111
799 Roosevelt Road
Glen Ellyn, IL 60132

Dear Sir:

License No. 48-20315'01

We are in receipt of your letter and notice of Violation
dated May 2, 1986.

We are extremely sorry not to have notified you of the
termination of our Radiation Protection Officer, Mr. Charles

Pearson.

We have now stopped production at this facility so that
the radioactive Berthold unit is now no longer in service. We

are actively negotiating the removal of this unit by Berthold
and will notify you when this is accomplished.

In the meantime the writer Victor Apps, Plant Manager will
act as radiation protection officer.

Sincerely,

Peter Cooper Corporations
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Victor I. ps
Plant Manager
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